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Parents, 

 This month we will be talking about the letters G, H, and I. We will 

also be doing Halloween activities at the end of the month. Try to 

remember letter bags as the kids really enjoy it! 

 Please remember a jacket for your child each day as the weather 

continues to cool down. We really enjoy our outside time! 

 On Friday October 1st it is our field trip to Heartland Farms! Price is 

$8 per person and we need parents volunteers. We will leave from AALC at 

9 am and return in time for lunch around 11 am. We do not have space for 

parents to ride the bus so you will need to meet us there or follow from 

AALC. We are looking forward to it!! 

Our Halloween party will be Friday October 29th. I will send home more 

details soon ☺ 

Donations needed: 

• Bathroom wipes  

Thank you to all of our parents for being a great support system! We 

appreciate you!  

 

Mrs. Bria 

Ms. Alyssa 


